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Work notification 

       

 

We will be undertaking repair works to a barrier on the 

Southern Expressway northbound exit ramp at Bedford 

Park. 

How this affects you: 

One lane of the northbound exit ramp will be closed with temporary 

speed restrictions in place. Please refer to the map overleaf for details.  

Works will occur between 7am and 6pm however the lane closure will 

remain in place outside of working hours to keep everyone safe.  

Night work will occur between 8pm and 5am on Sunday 7 July to 

Monday 8 July 2024, and 8pm and 5am on Sunday 21 July to Monday 

22 July 2024, weather permitting.  

Observe speed limits, detour signage, and traffic controllers when 

travelling through the area. 

All remaining work will be carried out during the day. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au  

• email at dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

 

When 

Sunday, 7 July 2024 to 
Sunday, 21 July 2024 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

Day work 7am to 6pm 

Night work 8pm to 5am 

Where 

Southern Expressway 
northbound exit ramp, 
Bedford Park 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/
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